"Dear snowwhite59221: Thank you so much for sharing my story about
"y" (Scott Rose) with Richie H. I know Richie very well, in fact I was
assisting him with some matters before I was so unceremoniously moved
from MCI Norfolk (trust and believe I am beating them up in Court over
that one!). My hopes are that you may want to get involved in a "big
picture" project I am working with outsiders to organize. This would
work to establish a "platform" from which to raise our collective voices.
Contact me directly to find out the details. I will be hoping to hear from

you soon. Peace!"



